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Lutsk, 03 April 2022 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Since February 24, Ukraine has been fighting new full-scale Russian military 

aggression. Putin’s war has already killed thousands of people and caused great destruction. 

However, the Ukrainian people are showing incredible resilience and indomitable spirit. We 

became united in our desire for protecting the civilian population and help those who need 

our support.  

In this context, different types of international assistance from states, NGOs and 

ordinary people are of great importance. Ukraine receives incredible support from Denmark. 

Danish NGOs like the Aaby Parish Hunting Association (Aaby Sogn Jagtforening) are 

providing Ukrainians with the necessary equipment during wartime. Clothing, footwear and 

additional equipment donated by Jesper Sommer, Henning Kiil and other members of your 

organization will make a significant contribution to the victory of the entire Ukrainian 

people.  

Along with my team, I have already delivered most of what you donated to the 

servants and ordinary people who have suffered from the actions of Russian occupiers in 

different parts of Ukraine. Be sure that your help is already where it is most needed.  

We are well aware that Aaby Parish Hunting Association members help us because 

you believe in our victory, in the victory of Ukrainians. We express our gratitude to all of 

you and send our warm greetings from the Volyn region. We hope that the time will soon 

come when we will be able to meet with you in a peaceful and prosperous Ukraine. 

Slava Ukraini! Glory to Ukraine! 

 

 
 

                   Best regards,                                                                     Ivan Myrka 

                   Deputy of Volyn Regional Council 

 


